From: Marsh Simon (PRD)
Sent: 22 May 2017 16:39
To: 'Gerrard Tracey'
Subject: RE: FOI compliance
Dear Ged

That’s fine.

Best wishes

Simon

Simon Marsh

Head of Knowledge and Information Management

Home Office,Information Services Centre, Basement Seacole, 2 Marsham Street, SW1P 4DF
homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

~~~Need help with your information? Visit the new Manage information pages on Horizon ~~~

From: Gerrard Tracey [mailto:Gerrard.Tracey@ico.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 22 May 2017 16:32

To: Marsh Simon (PRD) <SG o coffice.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: FOI compliance

Apologies Simon.
Thanks for that. Let’s make it Thursday 25 May at 09:15. I'll call you.

Thanks
Ged

From: Marsh Simon (PRD) [mailto: homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 22 May 2017 15:53

To: Gerrard Tracey

Subject: RE: FOI compliance

Dear Ged,

24 May is Wednesday, 25 May is Thursday. Happy to speak at 09:15 on either day.
Thanks

Simon

Simon Marsh
Head of Knowledge and Information Management



ormation Services Centre, Basement Seacole, 2 Marsham Street, SW1P 4DF
homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

~~~Need help with your information? Visit the new Manage information pages on Horizon ~~~

From: Gerrard Tracey [mailto:Gerrard.Tracey@ico.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 22 May 2017 14:16

To: Marsh Simon (PRD) homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk>
Cc: homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: FOI compliance

Dear Simon,

Thank you for your prompt response. I am on leave Friday so will give you a call on
Thursday 24™ May around 09:15.

Kind regards,
Ged

From: Marsh Simon (PRD) [mailt homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 22 May 2017 13:53

To: Gerrard Trace

Cc

Subject: RE: FOI compliance

Dear Ged,

Thanks for this. | am around 0900-10:30 on 24 May or | can ring you on 25 May, if that is better for you. WE are pulling
together the figures you have requested and | should be able to discuss them on either of these days.

Best wishes

Simon

Simon Marsh
Head of Knowledge and Information Management

~~~Need help with your information? Visit the new Manage information pages on Horizon ~~~

From: Gerrard Tracey [mailto:Gerrard.Tracey@ico.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 19 May 2017 08:47

To: Marsh Simon (PRD) _@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: FOI compliance

Dear Simon,



I would welcome your response to the attached correspondence.

Regards,
Ged

Gerrard Tracey Principal Adviser

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
T. 01625 545897 www.ico.org.uk
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This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended

solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this email in error please return it to the address

it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system.
This email message has been swept for computer viruses.
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